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Clerk’s Report – for 24th April 2017
1. The MVAS is booked for 7th August – 21st August 2017.
2. A VAT reclaim has been made for 2016-17 to the value of £335.19.
3. There is a Strategic Partnership Meeting, 10th May, 4-6pm at CDC offices.

4. Following review of updates from BMKALC, members register of interest forms will be displayed on the Parish Council’s website. 

5. The details of the Clerk’s Pay Scale increase have been approved by the Chairman.

6. I have requested a copy of a fire hydrant plan for the Parish from Buckinghamshire Fire Service.

7. An email was received from CDC regarding the delays and future plans for the Conservation Area review.

8. An email was received detailing CDC’s response to the recent Government White Paper on housing.

9. There is a course on Allotment Management, 7th November, should any members wish to attend.

10. There is a survey to be completed on MVAS use.
H M Lewis, Clerk to the Council, 24th April 2017
